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Please Note: Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Most written communications to or
from State and Local Officials regarding State or Local business are public records available
to the public and media upon request. Your email communications, including your email
address, may therefore be subject to public disclosure. Confidentiality Notice: This message
and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain
confidential and privileged information that is exempt from public disclosure. Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you have received this
message in error, please contact the sender (by phone or reply by electronic mail) and then
destroy all copies of the original message.
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